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The Second Annual Bike Rodeo takes place next week and
we wanted to share the information on this fun event for 60
Ocean Crest 3rd Graders to learn bike safety and care for
their bikes.

In conjunction with Cycle Oregon, FOBPR will host the event. All the
students will receive a new helmet and 10 bikes will be given away.

 

http://fobr.com


Your support of FOBPR helps us bring projects like this to
our community, thank you!



Proud to be a Non-Profit Member

Friends of Bandon Parks and Recreation (FOBPR) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization.



Your donation is tax-deductible to the full extent allowable by law.

Our tax identification number is EIN 93-2761263. We are committed to sound fiscal
management, accountability, and transparency.

friendsofbandonpr@gmail.com

Website - FOBPR.com
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